
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:  November 16, 2020 
  
To:  Priests and deacons 
   
From:  Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests 
 
Re: Sherry Weddell Clergy Study Day cancellation 

           
 
Brothers, 
 
As with so many events this year, we are cancelling the in-person Clergy Study 
Day that was scheduled for Thursday, November 19, due to COVID-19. We are 
planning to postpone the event to a later date in 2021. 
 
We had planned this event in conjunction with the Office of Formation and 
Discipleship. They were planning to host a webinar the day before for parish 
leaders and that has also been cancelled. However, we may be able to 
reschedule the webinar in the near future and will keep you updated on 
developments.   
 
Again, we regret we have to cancel the event. 
 
Thank you for your interest. 
 


